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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 11:35 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Resolution to Delete for 384 Hall Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Could you do an Amended Resolution to Delete Council decision for the Q1 2020 garbage assessment for 384 Hall Ave? 
The reason for deletion is that Republic confirmed with the resident that they would credit the late fee of $6.24 that was 
sent to the city as an assessment. As this was not done until after the delinquent bill was sent to the city as an 
assessment, Republic is requesting that we remove the amount. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 


